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File: FOR-19720-75/W2046 WLP 
FOR-10455-20/MOWA 

February 16, 2021 
Matchlee General Partner Ltd. 
PO Box 459 
100 Ouwatin Road 
Gold River, British Columbia V0P 1G0 
SEND to: Gary Gallinger garygallinger@capfor.ca; Dorothy Hunt, lands@yuquot.ca; Jack 
Johnson IV, gis@yuquot.ca; Wanda Wilson, admin@yuquot.ca;  
Dear Licensee: 
Your W2046 Woodlot Licence Plan (WLP) extension request for the years 2021 through 
2031, initiated January 29, 2021, has now been fully reviewed. 

Determination 

I am satisfied that the WLP has been prepared and the extension submitted in accordance with 
Forest and Range Practices Act (FRPA) and the regulations. Additionally, I understand that 
the WLP has been shared with First Nations and a letter of support has been received from the 
Mowachaht/Muchalaht First Nation. Accordingly, as the delegated statutory decision-maker 
under FRPA Section 14(2), I approve the request to extend the term of the WLP for Woodlot 
Licence W2016. 

The term of this plan is February 10, 2021 to February 9, 2031.  Further development taking 
place on W2046 must be done in accordance with the approved WLP.  This letter forms an 
integral part of the WLP for Woodlot Licence W2046 and should be attached to it.  

If you need clarification of any aspect of this determination, please contact Michelle Baker, 
Michelle.Baker@gov.bc.ca, 250-850-1799. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

 

Lesley Fettes 
District Manager 
Campbell River Natural Resource District 
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